
PITT TAVERN

Built in 1766, historic Pitt Tavern was an important gathering

place for local citizenry during the critical years of the Revolution. Dignitaries such as George

Washington, John Hancock, and the Marquis de Lafayette all spent time here.

TYPEOF EVENTS

William Pitt Tavern’s four small rooms can host
receptions, small dinners, birthday parties, and
breakout groups.

CAPACITY

Pitt Tavern can accommodate up to 50 people.
Although the building doesn’t have one large
meeting space, the four separate rooms can be
set-up to accommodate different functions.

FEATURES

● A small kitchen with refrigerator and
stove

● Ample tables and chairs*
* It is the renter’s responsibility to acquire
any additional tables, chairs and
equipment that are needed.

● Onsite parking*
* The rental base fee includes five (5)
spaces in the Hancock Street parking lot
during regular Museum hours. Additional
spaces may be available after the Museum
has closed.

OTHERCONSIDERATIONS

● HOURS: Pitt Tavern is only available
when the Museum is closed for the season
(November 1 – March 31) or after 5:30 PM
during regular Museum hours.
+ Pitt Tavern is not available in December.

● TRASH: TheMuseum has a “carry in /
carry out” trash and recycling policy.

● ALCOHOL: Alcohol must be served by a
person or caterer with a NewHampshire
liquor license or TIPS certification.

● INSURANCE: A certificate of insurance
(or one-day event insurance) must be
provided by renter if alcohol is being
served.

RENTAL FEE

● $750 for a two hour period
$100 per hour thereafter
* Discounts may be available for
non-profit organizations
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